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The 50 th anniversary of our Benton County  Genealogical Society is celebrated here with 
information found in past Mid-Valley  Genealogical Society and Benton County

Genealogical Society newsletters, meeting minutes and society agendas.  E-mails and
personal knowledge of the society were collected from 1971 through January and 
February of 2020.  The last two programs were presented before closing down in March 
2020 due to the pandemic of 2020/2021/2022.  The BCGS Library was opened on 
Saturdays only when
it was reasonable to do so.  Our society plans to gather together again as soon as members
feel it is safe.

 

This history of our society is dedicated to the officers, appointed position members and
committee members who faithfully served the society and will serve as a foundation for 
the years ahead.  Names of members who served in other capacities are also recorded as 
found. 

More information will be added from member recollections in our

 

“Memories” section. 
Anyone with corrections or additions may

 

contact Linda Olsen
thekeeper@ronsarchive.com

See the first 25 year history of our society composed by Virginia Hoeye covering the time
period 1971- 1996 included at the beginning.  Also see the first scrapbooks of the 1971-

1979 time period for our

 

society which are now in the Benton County Historical Museum.

Programs in the early history

 

of our society consisted of slide shows presented by 
members or an invited speaker.  Early presentations on different types of genealogy 
software were also common programs.  Members of the society

 

were often speakers. 
They took trips by

bus or

 

van to other

 

genealogy societies to see their research materials.  Communication
with other genealogy societies was frequent and trips in groups or by single members to 
the
LDS church facilities to use microfilm, OSU Library for research, or Knight Library in
Eugene were frequent.

These society materials were researched and collected by Linda Olsen, past board member
, and reviewed by our current Board members: 

 

President: George Davidson, Vice President: Kathryn Moss, Secretary: Debbi White,
Treasurer: Lois Courtney, Newsletter: Sue Van Laere and Membership: Connie Patterson
with contributions from members of our society. 

mailto:thekeeper@ronsarchive.com
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The Beginning

1971-1979  
Three scrapbooks containing information about the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society are
held in the Benton County Historical Museum. They contain newspaper clippings, photos

of early society members and a list of charter members.  Original sign-in sheets with 
names and addresses and memorabilia posters and booklets are included.  Page one of 
Virginia
Hoeye’s History of the first 25 years of

 
our

 
society lists the first officers of 1971.

President ----
 
Velma Parsons

Vice President  —
 
Celia Wilson Coon

Secretary/Treasurer —
 
Josephine Zadina

Directors  — Hazel Beals, Harriet Moore, Bernice Robinson
Also present were Mary Peffer, Norma Pennington, Lavohn Watts and Edna Wiese

1971-1996
Virginia Hoeye’s six page history of the first 25 years of our society is attached.  See the
list of charter members on the first page.  A framed list of charter

 
members is located on

the wall in the Annex building where we meet next door
 
to the Benton County Museum.

1974-1989
A white notebook labeled 1974 - 1989 is stored in BCGS upstairs closet in the Annex.  
The 1974 section has only a newsletter dated December 1974.  Most of

 
the remaining 

years
have a complete or nearly

 

complete set of Board and General meeting minutes.

1994-1996 and

 

1997, 1998, & 1999 files on floppy disc
A blue/green notebook labeled 1994-1996 from the BCGS upstairs closet in the Annex

holds meeting minutes and agendas.  The floppy disc found in an envelope in the front of
this notebook contains four files, one from 1997 (committee assignments), two files from
Dec 1998 (General and Board meeting minutes), and one file from 1999 (elected officers

for 1999). Most of the rest of the notebook is complete with only

 

an occasional record
missing.

2001 (Nov & Dec) and 2002
BCGS Officers and history November and December 2001 plus all of 2002 from our
newsletters are listed together.

2003 to 2021
BCGS officers and our society events are listed from our

 

newsletters and Board and
General Meeting minutes.





Pictured above is the first of Three Scrapbooks stored in the Benton 
County Historical Museum collections under Mid-Valley Genealogical
Society/Benton County Genealogical Society.  Each scrapbook contains
three years of society memorabilia.

1971 - 1973
1974 - 1976
1977 - 1979
















